City of Albuquerque

Albuquerque Police Department

POLICE 4

Timothy M. Keller Harold J. Medina
Mayor Chief of Police

Interoffice Memorandum April 30, 2024

To: Medina, Herald, Chief, Albuquerque Police Department

From: DeAsueyo, Paren, Officer, Basic Training Academy, Accountability Bureau
heuery

Subject: Official letter of retirement from employment with the Albuquerque Police
Department

Effective immediately, I am submitting my letter, retiring my employment with the Albuquerque
Police Department.

I would like to take the opportunity to express my gratitude for the many opportunities I have
received during my tenure with the Albuquerque Police Department. Due to the current situation
of receiving a letter of investigation with very limited time to obtain adequate representation to
proceed, I unfortunately will be ending my employment from the Albuquerque Police
Department effective April 30, 2024. I once again, thank you for the opportunities.



